
LEGAL NOTICE 
TOWN OF RYE, NH 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
 
 

LAWN CARE 
 
 
The Town of Rye, NH is soliciting proposals from contractors for the care and 
maintenance of eighteen (18) Town-owned lawns, parks, traffic islands and other 
properties for the 2023 season. 
 
Maintenance of these properties includes a spring clean-up; mowing, trimming, 
raking, as needed; and a fall clean-up. 
 
Interested contractors should contact the Town of Rye, Public Works Department, 
by calling (603) 964-5300 or emailing jrucker@town.rye.nh.us, to obtain a copy of 
the proposal criteria. 
 
Sealed proposals marked “LAWN CARE” will be accepted at the Selectmen’s 
Office, 10 Central Road, Rye, NH 03870, until 2:00 PM on Thursday, March 23, 
2023. 
 
The Rye Select Board reserves the right to accept or reject any or all proposals for 
any reason determined to be the best interest of the Town of Rye. 
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